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From: Ian Findlay i.findlay@snowsportengland.org.uk
CC: Andrea Grant andrea@buttermountain.com
Dear All,

Please find attached two documents produced by BSS on recommendations for changes to the competition structure of alpine racing. At this stage it is important to highlight that these are just recommendations and I feel it’s important that as Snowsport England we gather feedback from key individuals who are on the ground delivering so we can take this feedback to BSS. 

You may see a similar document from Snowsport Scotland. We have decided to split the document in two so we can focus on the key issues and make it easier to gather feedback. The proposed recommendations will be the same in any document you see from either SSE or SSS.

The document with RACE STRUCTURE in the title contains two tables outlining the potential changes to the race structure for both alpine snow and artificial surfaces. This is the key section of the document and where I’d appreciate your feedback. 

For ease of feedback, I’ve provided a word document with two blank tables which will hopefully allow you to input your key points on each proposed recommendation by discipline and age group. By all means provide more feedback in an email if you wish. 

The second document entitled Rationale and Evidence contains the research to support these recommendations. 

Please feedback to myself and Andrea Grant (CC’d in) and I will collate this feedback and report back to BSS. Should anyone wish to discuss any of the recommendations over the phone then my number is listed at the bottom of this email, don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Regards

Ian

Ian Findlay

Talent Development Officer - Snowsport England
+44 7841819915 (Mobile)
i.findlay@snowsportengland.org.uk
www.snowsportengland.org.uk  
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